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To All Members 

It is finally here; the start to a new 
show era. A lot of members from both 
Clubs have worked overtime to begin 
this time in our Clubs’ history.  Please 
be an involved member and volunteer 
to help at the upcoming shows.  If 
everyone helps there will be less 

 

 A Message from our President  Blake Roulette 

 

work for each member and each will 
be a contributor to our success.  

Please be at the July meeting and 
sign up to work.  

Be safe and I will see you Tuesday, 

Blake  
 

 Dues Reminder   

 
Membership dues shall be payable on or before the first day of July each year. 
2014-2015 Membership Dues: 
Members: $20.00 each 
Jr. Members: $5.00 each (18 years of age and under) 
 
Checks may be mailed to the following address: 
Greenville Kennel Club 
P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC 29606 
 
Membership dues can also be paid in person at the July GKC meeting. 
Make all checks payable to Greenville Kennel Club 
 
If you have any questions, contact Ed Garro; mecg67@aol.comailto: 

mailto:mecg67@aol.comailto:
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Sunshine Committee  Becky Ward  

 

 Show Chair Report               Kris Harner 

Kennel Club members, can you believe our shows are just 2 weeks away!  I am 
excited to work with our new partners, and show them what a great club we have 
and a great show we will have.  This meeting, I will be bringing the signup sheet for 
all our jobs that need help to put on this show.  I sure hope to see as many of you as 
possible so you can sign up to work.  Of course I will bring parking passes so our 
workers will be able to park in the club lot.  Please come to the meeting volunteer to 
work, even if it’s only for an hour.  Of course those of you that can help to work much 
longer we really will need you too!  Let’s show PKC what a GREAT CLUB we have, 
with lots of volunteers, and of course help them to have a successful show.  This is 
their first year with us and they certainly do know how to put on a show, but they 
have had to do it all.  This is a new situation for them having to work with another 
club, let them see how smooth it can be, and fun. 
 
Hope to see all of you at the meeting!  Of course if you absolutely cannot make it, 
and are planning to come and work, let me know what you want to help with and we 
will put you on the list.  I expect by the meeting I should have our breed times, so 
you should know what times you can help.  Don’t forget, our shows are Fri and 
Sunday for the all-breed & rally, and Fri, SATURDAY, and Sun for obedience.  
Please step up and help in the obedience area, and at least check on them 
Saturday.  It is our show too. 
 
 
See you Tuesday at the meeting. 
 
Your Show Chair, Kris Harner 
  
 

 
 
If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please 

contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk@charter.net. Remember, a 

simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for a friend in need. 

mailto:wardbk@charter.net
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Members’ Brags    

 

Thecla Tyner 
 
She did it again!  WOW  “Maker”  GCH CH Ky’s Wynn’N Fantasy Maker is on a 
roll.  Getting another group placement on 7/5/14 in Huntington WVA.  Thecla 
Tyner breeder/owner, handled by either Thecla Tyner or Kacie Davis, (pictured) 
who came up through the Junior ranks  This year, Jan 1 through May 31 the 
Canine Chronicle has “Maker” at #13 Vizsla in All Breed!  She is really living up 
to her name, making my fantasy come true!  With limited showing beginning on 
Dec 6, 2013 (only 20 Show days) beginning her quest toward her Grand 
Champion on Dec 6, 2013 to date her record is 4 Group placements (2nd, 3rd, 
4th and 4th),  9 BOB wins, 8 BOS, 2 selects and one Specialty Award of Merit.  It 
amazes me that every time she has entered the Ring since she began her 
career, every judge has seen her special qualities!  11 show days to get her AKC 
Championship, 11 show days to finish her GCH, and now we are more than ½ 
way to our bronze level!  This has been a great year for Ky’s Vizslas!  Thanks to 
all my friends and members of the GKC and the VCC for their support! 
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Details from Your Delegate    Linda Knorr 

 

 
 
Currently the Greenville Kennel Club can boast of having outstanding Junior Members.  We 
are proud of them! Over the years, they have proved to be some of our most devoted and 
hardest working members!!! 
 
Jamie Iffland, one of our Juniors who literally grew up in our sport has gone on to work with 
many of the top professionals.  Her talents are in great demand.  Jamie continues to make 
us proud as she combines college studies while never giving up her dog world interests.    
 
Who can forget the vision of our lovely twins Lauren and Paiten Lineberger in their evening 
gowns at one of our Christmas celebrations at the Poinsett Club.  The obedience rings have 
depended on Lauren and Paiten for as long as I can remember.  Certainly they were raised 
there. Clemson University will never be the same with our girls on campus full time!!! 
 
Boyce Roulette continues to amaze us with his brilliance!  Not only is he musically talented, 
he excels in academics.  His good looks have sold hundreds of show catalogs as he has 
worked tirelessly at our front desk at the dog shows. 
 
Keeping in mind the great debt we owe Jamie, Lauren, Paiten and Boyce, they will soon be 
aging out of this phase.  Who and where are their replacements? 
 
The future of our sport depends on our attracting new generations.  As a former Junior 
myself, I encourage each of you to keep your eyes open to find and encourage young boys 
and girls to participate in American Kennel Club events. 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greenville Kennel Club 

P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Comfort Inn Millennium, 2756 Laurens Rd. at I-85. Meetings start at 
7:30PM. The Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Margaret Norkett,  
 Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 
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The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

July 15, 2014 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 

Blake Roulette - President  

Dorwynd@yahoo.com 

 

Tracy Iffland– 1st Vice President  

carouselchin@juno.com 

  

Patrice Lineberger – 2nd Vice 

President  

paltwinmom@alumni.clemson.edu 

 

Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 

Secretary 

thecla53@gmail.com 
 

Margaret Norkett– Recording 

Secretary  

Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 

Sandra Campbell -Treasurer  

GCamp54098@aol.com  

 

Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  

lindaknorr@charter.net 

 

Kris Harner - Show Chair  

kharner@carolina-networks.com 

  

Ken Spiegel –Web & Newsletter  

news@greenvillekc.org 
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